
GNHA BOG Virtual Meeting via Zoom 
March 25, 2020 

PRESENT:  Shari Whitaker, Rich Coan, Barbara Gilbert, Cheryl Kardys (non-board member), 
Tom Perron, Mary Perron, Dan Anselmo, Gina Anselmo, Bob Vancour 

The meeting was called to order by President Whitaker @ 6:35pm 

A motion was made and seconded to accept the February minutes.  UNANIMOUS 

Treasurer’s report:  $  26,138.41 (checking) 
                                 $123,955.02 (savings) 
Budget Discussion: 
 Continue regularly scheduled maintenance to properties  
 Minimal future expenses due to the coronavirus pandemic  
 Loss of clubhouse revenue – deposits refunded 
 Revisions to proposed 2020-2021 budget which will be finalized at April BOG meeting 
 Shari to prepare general membership letter which will accompany proposed 2020-2021 
budget (to be mailed in April) 

Parliamentarian meeting:  rules for meetings in accordance with Robert’s Rule of Order going 
forward were briefly discussed by Shari.  

GNHA BOG will follow executive orders issued by Governor Lamont regarding upcoming 
meetings. 

A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting at 7:51pm 

Cheryl L. Kardys 
Secretary 

  
  
  
  


